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BRANSCUM ENDORSED BY KENTUCKY  
CHAMBER POLITICAL ACTION COMMITTEE  

In Republican Primary for State Representative  

FRANKFORT, Ky.—The Kentucky Chamber Political Action Committee (PAC) has 
endorsed Josh Branscum in the June 23, 2020 primary election for State 
Representative.  

Branscum’s selection for endorsement is based on his understanding of business 
issues and answers to the Kentucky Chamber PAC’s 2020 Legislative Candidate 
Survey. His answers to the survey demonstrated his support for job growth and 
economic development, which will lead to a higher quality of life for the citizens of 
Clinton, Cumberland, Pulaski, and Russell Counties. 

“Kentucky’s business leaders recognize that Josh Branscum is committed to standing 
up for small businesses and helping current businesses grow. His leadership is needed 
in Frankfort as our state works to recover from the COVID-19 pandemic,” said the 
Kentucky Chamber PAC upon announcing Branscum's endorsement. 

Branscum is the executive vice president of Branscum Construction Company. He has 
served as Chairman of Kentucky’s State Board of Elections. He resides in Russell 
Springs with his wife Kara and two young children.  

Paid for by the Kentucky Chamber Political Action Committee. The Kentucky Chamber 
PAC is the independent political arm of the Kentucky Chamber of Commerce which is 
the largest broad-based business organization in Kentucky representing family-owned 
shops to Fortune 500 companies. 
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